
 

Gladesville Primary School  

Newsletter  
Friday 5th April 2019 
 Our Mission:  

Value kindness, learn together and empower the leader within.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning, laughter and kindness.  
Term 1 has been jammed packed with lots of fun and learning. Some of the 
highlights include.  

 Sean Choolburra joining us to celebrate Harmony Week. Sean is an 
indigenous performing who shared a variety of stories, music and dance 
with us.  

 Ms Maddison leading the organisation of an exciting House Sports Day. 
There were great numbers of parents that joined us for the session which 
was lovely to see. Congratulations to Base for taking out the 2019 
honours. 

 Grade 5/6 achieving their term Goal of spreading 300 elements of 
kindness and making celebration cupcakes for the whole school.  

 Foundation students celebrating their first term of school life.  

 The overwhelming success of the Show ‘N’ Shine Car Show and Market 
Day. 

 Nash and Layla running the first Gladesville Pet Competition. 
 

School Council 
At our March meeting and AGM, our 2019 School Council Office Bearers were 
elected in. Congratulation to this amazing team of volunteers.  
 
President: Jen Askham (Parent) 
Vice President: Stephanie Monds (Parent) 
Secretary: Mandy Tronerud (DET) 
General Parent Member: Kerryn Morey 
General Parent Member: Kathy Sutton 
General DET Member: Nicki Wood 
General DET Member: Elise Brown 
Community Member: Joanne Scanlan (Japara House) 
 
We have a parent member vacancy that we would very much like to fill. This is a 
12 month vacancy. If you are interested in this wonderful opportunity to support our 
school, please contact the office to discuss.  
 
At our next meeting, we will be setting the 2019 School Council Sub Committees. 
These include: 

 Education Sub Committee 

 Buildings and Grounds Sub Committee 

 Finance Sub Committee 

 Marketing and Publicity Sub Committee 

 Fundraising Sub Committee 

 Outside School Hours Care Sub Committee 
 
Ideally we would like to have 4 parents or community members on each sub-
committee. These Sub Committees meet twice a term to plan and organise short 
term or long term projects to continually improve the wonderful learning community 
we are a part of. If you are interested in being on a school council Sub Committee, 
please contact the office or speak to a school councillor.  

 

A few messages from the Principal’s desk. . . 

  

 

 

 

Friday 5th April 

LAST DAY OF TERM 1 

2.30pm FINISH 

 

Tuesday 23rd April 

FIRST DAY OF TERM 2 

 

Thursday 25th April 

Anzac Day – 

NO Students 

required at school. 
 

1st May – 29th June 

Earn & Learn Running 

 

Monday 6th May 

Foundation, GR 1/2 Excursion: 

CERES Community Park 

GR 3/4  Excursion: 

Healesville Sanctuary – Aussie 

Animal Adventure 

 

Friday 10th May 

Mothers Day Stall 

 

8th - 13th May 

Book Fair Running 

 

 



 

Principal’s messages continued………. 
 
Learning Tasks 

Over the term, Gladesville Primary School Staff have been working to develop continuous assessment 

and reporting for students and parents. This comes in the form of Learning Tasks on Compass. The 

tasks, feedback and grading is shared with parents, allowing the school to provide continuous reporting 

or academic progress in a simple manner. 

We hope that you enjoy this approach to assessment and reporting, and that you find them helpful in 
celebrating your child’s learning with them.  

To access all of your child’s Learning Tasks: 

 open Compass in your browser 

 click the link on the left hand side of the page that says Profile (attendance, Schedule, Reports) 

 click on the second tab that says Learning Tasks 

 click on the name of the Learning Tasks to open 

 read the task information 

 click on the feedback tab to read more information and download attachments including work 
samples and rubrics 

 
 

 

Enjoy the Holidays  

Thank you to the wonderful staff that have worked incredibly hard over the term to support the learning 
and wellbeing of our students.  

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a safe and enjoyable Easter Holiday break. Enjoy 
this lovely time with family and friends.  

 

Have fun and stay safe!  

Mrs Wood 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s messages continued…….. 



 

 

 

A big thank you goes out to Nash and Laylah for running the first ever Gladesville Primary School Pet 
Competition. They have both demonstrated outstanding leadership and grown in confidence as they 
have worked to make their vision a reality.  

Congratulations to Yodda the pug and Guston the labrador our first Most Popular Pets winners.  

 

 

Easter Celebrations 

Even though Easter is two weeks away, we have celebrated Easter with a Bunny Brunch, an Easter 
raffle and the annual Hot Cross Bun Drive. Through these collective fundraising efforts we are 
delighted to announce that we have raised $659.  

Congratulations on our Easter Raffle Winners! 

First Prize: Harley: Foundation 

Second Prize: John: Gr 1/ 2 

Third Prize: Amy L: (sold by Chloe) 

Fourth Prize: Charlotte: Gr 1/2 

Our Term 1 fundraising has raised a total $3507 towards our annual target of $10,000. We would like to 
thank everyone who has supported the school to achieve this progressive total. We look forward to a 
grand celebration when we achieve our target later this year.  

 

Principal’s messages continued………. 
 

As advertised over the past few years, at the start of 2019, the old logo uniform will no 
longer be school uniform and will need to be replaced with new logo items. Last year, 
School Council have approved the revised School Uniform Policy which was sent to 
families.   
Families that are in a position where they may need to set up a payment plan for 
purchasing new school uniforms are encouraged to contact the Principal, Mrs Wood, 

to discuss.  
 
 

 
On Tuesday the 19th of March Gladesville Primary School had a sports day where each house colour 
participated in activities like shot put, discuss, javelin and 100m sprint. As we went on, each student 
was trying their hardest too compete and gain points for their house as well as trying to place 1st, 2nd or 
3rd. 
The foundation and 1 / 2s were having a good time participating in the egg and spoon, sack races and 
hurdles. Each student in Foundation to Year 2 received a ribbon. 
Year 3/4/5/6 all had a splendid time. Most of the students got a ribbon, the students who got a ribbon 
were excited and everyone had a good time. 
We had an assembly to present the school shield to the winning house 
Base 1st            
Lester  2nd  
Rodda  3rd 
Fox  4th  
Congratulations to everyone who participated. 
By Moses & Hudson. 
 

School Uniform 

House Sports Day 

School Uniform 

Gladesville Most Popular Pet Competition 



News From 3/4B 
Sports Day 

On Tuesday the 19th of March, we had a whole school sports day. We had shotput, discus and plastic 

rockets as javelins. We jumped over hurdles and Isaac tried the big ones, which was very brave. At the 

end there was a big race. It was a challenging day but everyone tried their best. Everyone was tired by 

the end but we were still happy. Base won but everyone are winners! 

By Joe, Max and Anthony & Miss Brown   

 

              

 
 
         

Student Birthdays 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                      
 

 

 

Congratulations to the following students who received a Habit Hero award at last week’s assembly. 

Foundation 

Harley Jones Habit 2 – Congratulations Harley, for already reaching 50 nights of take home 
reading! 

Marley Harrod 

 
Habit 2 – Marley is making fantastic attempts to write his own sentences and 
having a go at spelling words. 
 

12M 

Cooper Alweyn-
Harris 

Habit 1 & 2 – Cooper has hit the ground running in Term 1. He is always keen 
to learn, has a thirst for new experiences and challenges and gives every 
situation his very best. Cooper is a helpful and respectful class member with a 
clear End in Mind – to be his very best. Congratulations on an exceptional 
term, Cooper. 

Dylan Lupton 

Habit 2 – When it comes to proactive behaviour and focus on learning in the 
grade 1-2 learning area, Dylan sets the gold standard. He is consistently 
respectful, patient, helpful and always ready to learn. Dylan makes the very 
best of every moment in his day and has a clear End in Mind. What a 
sensational term! Congratulations Dylan. 

The 7 Habits of Highly Effective People 

BE PROACTIVE  I  BEGIN WITH THE END IN MIND  I  PUT FIRST THINGS FIRST  I  THINK WIN - WIN 

SEEK FIRST TO UNDERSTAND, THEN TO BE UNDERSTOOD  I  SYNERGIZE  I  SHARPEN THE SAW 

Habit Hero Award 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   April 

       James Cen Hrang 

Peter Hoenderop 

Hayden Monds 

Maddie Studach 

Sam Coppens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            May 

Lucas Grigoropoulos 

Jason Lian 

Hudson Carter 

Kynan Wright 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

34B 

Issabelle Mackay Habit 1,4 & 6 – Jackson has been proactive when designing his vision board this 
term. He has thought about the end in mind and presented some highly 
original thinking. 

Phoenix Carter Habit 4 & 6 –  Phoenix is a responsible member of the class and is always willing 
to help others. Phoenix worked with a small group to share his knowledge of 
adding fractions. Congratulations Phoenix! 

56G 

 

  

Wyatt Bignell 

Habit 1 – Wyatt has applied a proactive attitude in all areas of his learning. He 

completes his tasks to the best of his ability and his learning has benefitted 

from his approach. Great work Wyatt! 

Physical 

Education 

Joe Rabbi Habit 1 Joe is always ready to learn and comes to his lessons fully prepared. Joe 

is a great leader within the class and can make good choices in game situations. 

Luke Proctor 

Habit 5 - Luke constantly demonstrates habit 5 in his lessons. He is always 

ready to learn and listens well in class. Luke will always contribute to question 

and answer within his lesson. 

Indonesian 

Miraya Preater 

Habit 1 - Miraya always has a positive and enthusiastic attitude towards her 

language studies and is a pleasure to have in lessons. I really admire her 

focused and proactive approach. Hebat!! 

Phoenix Carter 

Habit 1 – During Indonesian lessons Phoenix always challenges and extends 

himself by completing more work than is asked of him. He is always willing to 

give new skills and concepts a go. Bagus Sekali! 

Visual Art Maddie Studach 

Habit 1 & 2 - Maddie has been proactive in putting first things first when 

designing her Only One You rock fish. Maddie was also proactive in using her 

time effectively to complete the task and then to come back and add more 

detail at lunchtime.  

  

 Jackson Vassallo Habit 1 & 2 - Jackson has been proactive when designing his vision board this 
term. He has thought about the end in mind and presented some highly 
original thinking. 

             

 



 

 

 

 

  

  



 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

OSHC and VACATION CARE 

 


